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OKLAHOMA Public Service Information:
Water Line Work to Effect Your Area
Saturday February 26th 2011

Dear Citizen,

As you may have naoticed, projects in our community have required the relocation of
certain utilities. These efforts include portions of our water line system. Beginning at
approximately 9AM this Saturday, work on the water lines will occur that may effect
your water pressure and availability. City and contracted crews will make every effort
to minimalize the effects of the work on our citizens’ water availability however areas
receiving this flyer can expect low pressure and / or water outages for periods
beginning at 3AM through IPM Saturday February 26th, 2011, We apologize for any
inconvenience this may cause.
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